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Islamabad Healthcare Regulatory Authority (IHRA) invites EPADS 

bids/proposals from well reputed Qualifying Firms Registered by the ICAP to conduct its 

external Audit of one year (FY 2024-2025). 

  2.  Tender documents, ToRs and detailed terms and conditions can be downloaded 

from official websites of IHRA (https://ihra.gov.pk) and PPRA (https://www.ppra.org.pk)/ 

(https://portal.eprocure.gov.pk). The IHRA may reject all bids or proposals at any time prior to 

the acceptance of a bid or proposal. 

Note: This supersedes the advertisement for the same tender reference No. PID (1) 2091/25, 

Published in the Nawaiwaqt and The News on 11th September, 2025. 
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